
Circular No. LP/2021-22/ 16                                          Date: 28.10.2021 

 

OFFLINE PARENT TEACHER MEETING (P.T.M.) 

“Success isn't about the result only, it's all about what you learn along the way.” 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Learning Plus!! 

You are requested to attend the Offline P.T.M. for Class Nursery on 30.10.2021 
(Saturday) between 10.30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. in School Premises, to discuss 
the Academic Performance of Evaluation-1 of your ward.  

Notebook Submission will also be done on the same day. Parents must keep 
one set of notebooks of all subjects with them at home and another set should be 
submitted in school for checking purpose. Name, Admission No., Class & Subject 
should be clearly mentioned on all notebooks. The schedule for Returning of the 
Submitted notebooks will be shared later. 

Kindly Note: 

• Only one parent along with the student will be permitted to enter the school 
premises. 

• It’s compulsory to wear Masks and Screen shields. 

• Kindly carry pen and paper to note any important information. 

• Kindly adhere to the timings strictly to avoid any inconvenience to all concerned 
and to maintain social distancing. 

You can contact us on mobile no. 9315294500 (between 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 
p.m.) on all working days, in case of any clarification required. 

We look forward to an interactive and meaningful session. 

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy! 

 

Thank You 

Headmistress 

 


